
 
Farmington Rotary Centennial Crosswalk Project 

Call for Submissions 
 

    
 

Farmington Rotary is celebrating 100 years!  
Please join us in our centennial crosswalk project to celebrate and build visibility.  

We invite community members, businesses, organizations and youth groups  
to submit one or more designs to be painted on one of the many crosswalks  

being painted in downtown Farmington this April by volunteers - maybe even you! 
 

Criteria: 
 

1.​ Use your imagination. There is no limit to the design as long as it fits into a 
crosswalk which measures six feet in width, and 40 feet in length. 
 

2.​ Crosswalk designs should represent Farmington Rotary’s ideals: 
a.​ Community​ ​ ​ d. Dedication 
b.​ Service Above Self​ ​ e. Leadership 
c.​ Unity​ ​ ​ ​ f.  Fairness 

 
Designs should be submitted via email by February 28 to Lisa Laflin at 
lisaparklaflin@gmail.com or dropped off at Wears & Wares, 413 Wilton Road, 
Farmington.  
 
All designs will be judged by Farmington Rotary’s Centennial Committee. All applicants 
are encouraged to participate in the painting of the crosswalks!! Paint will be provided. 
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